February 15, 2016

Meeting called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins.

Roll call taken. Neil Heineke and Erik Gerdes absent.

A motion was made by Julie Wolf to approve minutes as read. Seconded by Roger Nenne.

A motion was made by Roger Nenne to approve bills, seconded by Julie Wolf.

Dan Small made a motion to approve Treasurer's Report, seconded by Deann Grandy.

Discussed liquor license and video gaming license due dates.

Chris discussed resealing streets in town this year due to lower oil prices. Chris mentioned to list what type of materials requested to be used and a completion date. He also discussed which areas may need patched prior to job being started.

Chris discussed a grant available that may allow us to purchase a generator for use at the legion in the event of a disaster when village is in need of a shelter. Chris has discussed this with the legion and they are willing to let us use the building if needed. They are going to be remodeling bathrooms this year, and it may be a good time to install generator when other wiring is being done.

Discussed Woman's Club Fun Day at the park this summer.

Chris gave update on flag pole replacement at park.

Rental fees for park have been raised to \$50.

Discussed past due water bills.

Discussed renewal of firewall for village hall.

A motion was made by Roger Nenne to adjourn. Seconded by Julie Wolf.

Next meeting will be March 7, 2016.